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The use of dogs to hunt cougar and bear should have never stopped it was an 

effective way to keep the numbers down so they wouldn't keep coming into towns  

that are close to the outskirts or even in the middle of town,next to schools,back 

yards and trails that you or your kids walk and play on its only a mater of time before 

one is at your back door after your dog,cat,or even your kid. We need to reintroduce 

the use of dogs to keep the numbers of the cougars and bears down. 


